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    Thursday 7th September 2023 

Year Group Welcome Meetings  

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Welcome to the new school year! Whether your child(ren) and family are new to our school or have worked with us 

for a number of years, we would like to invite you to our ‘Welcome Meetings’ which are taking place next week.  

These meetings provide an opportunity for you to meet staff in person and find out more about the year group 

curriculum, expectations etc right at the start of the year. These meetings will just last 30 minutes but feedback 

provided from last year was that they were really useful and valued, so if you are able to attend, please do.  

We offer 3 meeting dates/times for Year 3 parents and carers (the meetings are the same, so you only need to 

attend one) as your child(ren) is new to our school. Even if you know the school already, things will work differently 

to their previous setting, so it is important we share information with you early in the term.  

The meetings will take place on the following dates and times (all meetings will take place in the school hall, so you 

will need to come into the school via the school office):  

Year 3  

Monday 11th September 2023 – 9.00am  

Tuesday 12th September 2023 – 2.30pm 

Wednesday 13th September 2023 – 6.00pm 

Year 4  

Tuesday 12th September 2023 – 3.30pm  

Year 5  

Thursday 14th September 2023 – 3.30pm 

Year 6  

Monday 11th September 2023 – 3.30pm  

 

There is no need to book, just come along if you can! For those who are unable to attend, we will put the 

presentation slides on the website once the sessions have taken place. We look forward to seeing you all.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs K Scott  

Headteacher 
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